
BUFFALO BASKETBALL SHOT CLUB 2020 

 
Become a member of the Buffalo Basketball Shot Club this summer! 

All students interested in basketball are eligible to participate! 
 
Rules: 

• Only MADE shots count. 
• Shots must be made on a 10 foot basket. 
• Vary the shots that you take.  (Do not shoot all layups!) 
• At least 25% of your shots should be free throws. 
• The shot club season will run from Memorial Day to Halloween. 
• Consistency is important: try to spread shots out over the season. 

(Aim for 20% in each of the five months.) 
 

o Free throws count double. 
o Once each day you may earn 25 made shots by substituting 15 minutes of ball handling. 
o An all-day basketball camp counts as 250 made shots. 
o A half-day basketball camp counts as 150 made shots. 

 
• Record your shots daily on the attached form. 
• Monthly totals must be emailed to: buffaloshotclub@hotmail.com. 
• Shot club form must be signed by a parent or guardian and received by November 15, 2020, to be counted.  

Forms should be mailed to the Buffalo Basketball Shot Club, P.O. Box 525, Fort Pierre, SD  57532. 
 
To become a member of the Buffalo Basketball Shot Club you must achieve the following shot goal 
for your age group (grade is determined by the grade you will enter in the fall of 2020): 

 
1st-4th grade:  2,500 made shots 
5th-6th grade:  5,000 made shots 
7th-8th grade:  7,500 made shots 
9th-12th grade:  10,000 made shots 

 
ELITE Buffalo Basketball Club (any grade):  15,000 made shots 

 
All those who make their age goal will become official members of the Buffalo Basketball Shot Club and will 

receive an exclusive shot club t-shirt. 
 

Anyone achieving the 15,000 shot goal will receive a special grand prize! 
 

Email questions to: buffaloshotclub@hotmail.com. 
 

Check the Stanley County website for the open gym schedule! 
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